

As a part of the April 12, 2019 meeting at Radford University, the Virginia Blue Ridge Section of the American Chemical Society is sponsoring the twenty-seventh Annual Undergraduate/High School Poster Session. Note that poster boards will be provided.

If you have a student or students, who will be participating, submit the following information by email to Dr. Christine Hermann (chermann@radford.edu) by April 5, 2019. This is a firm deadline. No poster submissions will be accepted after this time. All students and faculty will get email confirmation. If you did not get an email reply, then your submission was not received and you cannot present.

Name of Project ___________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

Name(s) of Student(s):_______________________________________________________________

Affiliation (name of high school, college, or university):

________________________________________________________

Class of Student(s) (freshman, sophomore, junior, senior): _________

Student(s) email address:_____________________________________________________

Advisor's Name, Address, Telephone Number, and email address: 
________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________

48” by 36” poster board with tripod or just table will be provided. Please specify what you need.

[bookmark: _GoBack]_____ poster board with tripod

_____ table needed
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